
The Killing Kompany 

From: "Carolyn Barba" <carol1622@yahoo.com>
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2015 11:28 PM
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Subject: Thank you for a wonderful evening

Page 1 of 1

3/16/2015

I just returned home after an evening at one of your Murder Mystery Dinner 
shows in Hilburn New York.. This is the first time I have been to see one of your 
shows.  I must say it was a thorough delight and excitingly entertaining.  Then to 
top it off I won the contest of "who done it and why".  That was the best surprise 
ever.  I am still telling everyone about it.  It was great to see such a quality 
production with such talented performers.  Congratulations on a job well done. 
 Keep up the great work!  Hoping to see you again soon.
With Regards,
Carolyn Barba


